
Special Meeting 
January 4, 2023 
 
The Board of Directors of the Louisa-Muscatine CSD met in special session on Wednesday, January 4, 2023 beginning at 4:00 
p.m. Board members present included Scott Wilson, Carol Whittaker, Bryce Hoben and Jeff Riggan. Barbara Thompson was 
absent. Also present was Supt. Mike Van Sickle. 
 
Call to Order/Approval of the Agenda 
President Wilson called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. Hoben moved and Whittaker seconded to approve the 
agenda as presented.  Motion carried 4-0.   
 
Presentation of Survey Results  
Darin Sievers, Project Manager for School Perceptions presented their survey results for the potential bonding 
referendum. He noted the survey went out to every mailbox. Mr. Sievers stated that they received 378 responses to the 
survey, which calculates to a 15.1% response rate and a margin of error % of 5.14. He stated the overall weighted support 
for the referendum was only 45.75% in favor. Mr. Sievers showed survey results that the district was in the 83rd percentile 
on recommending the district, 69th percentile for delivering a high-quality education and 75th percentile in managing its 
funds appropriately. Mr. Sievers stated the referendum would likely not be supported today, but felt the district was 
highly regarded and parents were very supportive. 
 
Adjournment 
Whittaker moved and Hoben seconded to adjourn the meeting at 5:06 p.m.  Motion carried 4-0. 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Scott Wilson, President 
 
____________________________________ 
Charles Domer, Board Secretary 
 


